Volunteer Photographer Joesten Zhou

Receives Governor’s Volunteer Award

Des Moines - Joesten Zhou, Chinese community volunteer photographer, has been selected to receive a Governor’s Volunteer Award.  Joesten was nominated by the Chinese Association of Iowa.
Mr. Zhou is a second person in the Chinese community to receive Governor’s Volunteer Award.  In 2005, Mr. David Su-Ching Lee, a veteran volunteer and co-founder of the Chinese Association of Iowa, received Governor’s Volunteer Award.  The Governor's Volunteer Award honors and recognizes the commitment, service, and time that hundreds of volunteers contribute each year to Iowa's state agencies and nonprofit organizations.
Mr. Zhou has been providing professional photography services to Iowa Asian community since he moved to Iowa in 2001.  Joesten has voluntarily co-organized four Asian American photo exhibitions and art contests.  These exhibitions have enriched minority people’s life, promoted the awareness of the Asian American culture, and embraced our community diversity.  Joesten is a volunteer photographer for over 10 government agencies and non-profit organizations.  In 2005, Joesten received The Volunteer Award from the Iowa Asian Alliance.

